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Dear Green Elementary Families: 
 
We need your help!  Regular attendance at school equals success for your child.  
When school is in session, students need to be here, even if it is cold.  The state 
mandates a certain percentage of attendance each day or the school day won’t 
count!  That would mean we would have to make that day up at the end of the 
school year.  Our curriculum builds on daily lessons as well.  EVERY tardy, early 
release and absence can set your child behind. 
 
Also, our school day ends at 3:35PM.  Please schedule appointments after the 
end of the day.  We request that students not be released early at all, but  
especially between 3:00-3:30PM.  No releases will be made after 3:00PM.   
However, if they must leave early, the procedure is to come in, sign them out 
and we will call them down to the office at that time.  Calling in advance is 
not necessary as we do not call students down until proper identification has 
been made. 
 
Please be sure to let your kids know of any after school plans (where to go, 
who is picking them up) in the morning before school.  Messages to the office 
after 3:00PM are difficult to guarantee getting to your child due to  
transitioning between classrooms as well as the hustle and bustle of the school 
day ending. 
 
Late pick up times are another recurring problem.  Please make every effort to 
be here for your child when school lets out at 3:35PM.  The office closes shortly 
after the bell rings and we cannot leave any child unattended.  If you are  
unable to pick up your child on time, please consider utilizing our Latchkey 
program.  For more information call 586-445-5688. 
 



Safety of the Month—February 
 

LaMar Dixon, 5th grade, is our 
Safety of the Month!  LaMar is a 
very helpful young man.  He 
works hard and is friendly to 
everyone.  His determination to 
do his best is admired by  
classmates and staff!   
Way to go LaMar! 

Congratulations to  
Kayleigh Lathem! 

Kayleigh is our Spelling 
Bee Winner for the 

2024/2025 school year.  
The winning word was ~~ 

brother 
 



Perfect Attendance—2nd card marking 

Super Attendance—2nd card marking 
2 or less tardies during the card marking 



Spelling Bee Winner—Kayleigh Lathem 
Runner Up—Kendell Shaw 

Safety of the Month 
Stephion Trudell 









 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Sunday, March 9th is 

Daylight Savings Time.  
Don’t forget to move 
your clocks ahead one 

hour. 


